
Toilets  at  Inverleith  Park
closed due to vandalism

The temporary toilets at Inverleith
Park  recently  installed  by  the
council  have  been  vandalised  and
will be closed for a day or two
pending repair.
We understand that most of the damage may be superficial but
there is electrical damage which will mean the facility is
closed to the public, probably until later on Friday.

The council tweeted about this earlier in the afternoon and
one person replied saying: “We were there last night. There
was a group of teenagers, one of whom was on the roof throwing
barriers off it.”
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Beyond angry at the senseless vandalism that has resulted in
the much needed temporary toilets in Inverleith Park being
closed. So much damage has been done in r parks etc that’s
costs ££££ & leaves ppl without. Whoever u r pls stop,



pointless  damage  4  a  few  laughs  not  worth  it
pic.twitter.com/vNXkF3yjAx

— Cllr Hal Osler (@HalOsler) August 5, 2021

https://t.co/vNXkF3yjAx
https://twitter.com/HalOsler/status/1423244102951481344?ref_src=twsrc%5Etfw

